
 
 
Friday November 27th 2020 -  
 
Regarding EAL Lessons For Dwight Parents  
 
Dwight School are proud to announce that we will be hosting EAL lessons for our Parents again 
this year  
 
Why should Dwight do this? 
Dwight is an International School consisting of around 50 different nationalities. To help make our 
community even stronger we want to help our International parents learn English, understand more 
about  UK culture and to find out more about Dwight School London.  
 
Where and when will the lessons take place? 
All of the lessons will take place online on Thursday mornings starting on Thursday 14th January 
2021 as specified 
 

  
What is the focus of the classes? 
The focus will look at communication skills, school communication and social communication.  
 
Who will run the classes?  
We are pleased to announce that Mrs Bettelheim will run the classes. 
 
How much will it cost? 
The cost is £10. This fee covers all 5 lessons and resources for each lesson. Each class must 
have a minimum of 4 adults for it to run.  
 
What do I need to do next? 
If you are interested ​click here​. We are excited about this initiative and we hope that you will be 
able to attend. 
 
Kind regards, 
Matt Parkin 
Lower School Principal  
 

Date Class take place from 9-10am online  

Thursday, 14th January 2021  * 

Thursday, 21st January 2021 * 

Thursday, 28th January 2021 * 

Thursday, 4th February 2021 * 

Thursday, 11th February 2021 * 

https://www.dwightlondon.org/cf_forms/view.cfm?formID=863

